
 

 

24th January 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Stay & Play 
  

We would like to invite you to attend our Nursery Stay & Play on Wednesday 6th February from 

2:00pm – 3:00pm. 
 
We will focus on storytelling and early reading during this Stay & Play. This will hopefully be an 

informative session for you to see how we do reading in Nursery and how we teach the children 
to navigate their way around a book. As our topic this half term is ‘Traditional Tales’, 
storytelling plays a big part of this topic as well as joining in with the repeated refrains of the 

story.  
 
Although we welcome parents with babies to attend, please may we ask that prams be left 

outside the classroom. 
 

If you have anything that you would specifically like to see in future Stay & Play sessions, 
please do not hesitate to see your child’s class teacher with your suggestion.  
 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Laura Tracanna & Khadijah Iqbal 
Nursery Teachers 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


